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I support this bill because I believe that nurses and other hospital staff should work at 

a safe nurse-to-patient ratio. Overworking is an extremely common problem in the 

health field and we need to do all we can to support our heroes that work for not only 

our own personal health, but that of the common good.  

 

I strongly urge the Legislature to pass this bill. Thank you.  


